
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
9th March 2023 
 
Dear parent/carer  
 
We are exceptionally pleased to be able to facilitate a school prom for our year 11 pupils. 
We hope to be able to offer this memorable experience to as many of our pupils as possible 
and finish the school year positively. 
 
Prom is a privilege and will only be open to those pupils in Year 11 that have met the 
positive thresholds that were shared with them. 
 
Positive thresholds: 

1. Attendance – 93% or above for the term 
2. Behaviour- 200 merit points 
3. Intervention- Weekly attendance at intervention. 

Tickets to this event will go on sale at the start of the summer term. Tickets are non-
refundable. A valid ticket will be needed to gain entry to the event. 
 
We reserve the right to prevent attendance at the prom of any pupil whose behaviour does 
not meet our high expectations.  We also reserve the right to refuse entry or remove any 
pupil during the event whose behaviour does not meet the standards required of pupils at 
the school.  
 
Poor attendance or breaches of the school's behaviour policy will put them at risk of missing 
out on the prom experience.  Please can you stress the importance of attendance and 
behaviour to your child, to support them with their success in their studies, and so that they 
have a chance to attend the prom. 
 
The details for prom are: 
 
Venue- Double tree Hilton in Coventry (Paradise Way, Walsgrave on Sowe, Coventry CV2 2ST) 
Date: 23rd June 
Time: 7pm-11pm 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Miss Lucy Havard 
Vice Principal 
 


